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Water conditions
This week’s drought map, for conditions 
as of September 13, is the sixth 
consecutive map to show at least a one 
percentage point reduction in the area 
of the state in drought. Since August 
2, drought has declined 38 percentage 
points, and extreme or worse drought 
has declined 54 percentage points.

Drought conditions
	S 59% now
	S 62% a week ago
	S 80% three months ago
	S 3% a year ago
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  U.S. seasonal 
drought outlook
The National Weather 
Service is predicting a 
La Niña weather pattern 
for the third consecutive 
fall and winter. We can 
expect the next few 
months to be warmer 
and drier than normal. 
By the end of December, 
most of Texas is expected 
to be back in drought.

Written by Dr. Mark Wentzel — Dr. Mark Wentzel is a hydrologist in the TWDB’s Office of Water Science and Conservation.
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